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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Lisa Khang <khanglisa@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 4:28 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Thao, Dai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Object Application license for Liquor On Sale at 976 Concordia Avenue.

Dear Kris Schweinler, Jeff Fischbach and the Legislative Hearing Officer,  
 
I am writing to object the application for a license for Liquor On Sale at 976 Concordia Avenue.  I want a thriving 
neighborhood and support economic development.  I truly believe that Taste of Rondo has an amazing business plan 
and will bring something new lively to our community and I will support them as an establishment without alcohol – at 
least for the time being.   I am open to the discussion of a Liquor License in the future, depending on how safe our 
neighborhood feels with all of the changes. 
 
Regards, 
Lisa K 
914 Concordia Ave 


